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	Evacuation Procedure – leave via the fire door and assemble in the play area – Noted.
Also in attendance A Giles and 1 member of the public.  

	96.01/20 Apologies 
Apologies for absence were received from Cllrs Amos, Hemmings and Kembery.

97.01/20 Declaration of Interest Under the Localism Act 
None. 
98.01/20 To approve the Minutes of the Parish Council Meeting held on 2 December Approved. 
99.01/20 To note the Minutes of the Planning Committee meetings of the 2 and 16 December - Noted.
100.01/20 To note the Minutes of the F&GP Meeting of 16 December – Noted
Cllr. Marriott advised the meeting that Frank Smith has sadly passed away. He worked very hard to the benefit of the Parish Council and the local community looking after our nature reserves which was greatly appreciated. The Parish Council wish to send their sincere condolences to his family and the Clerk will arrange for a card to be sent.  It was suggested that going forward a gesture should be made by the Parish Council to remember Frank and his contribution to the Parish.
101.01/20 - Clerk’s Report to include the monthly accounts and approve any recommendations.

All items on the Clerk’s report were noted and the accounts approved.
The following grants were approved:

St Michael’s Churchyard Trust - £800
St Peter’s Hospice - £250
Full council approved the recommendation by the F&GP Committee that going forward the responsible person for Fire Safety should be stated as the Clerk to the Council in order to avoid the need for a specific name which can change. 
Matters Arising
Avon Fire and Rescue are carrying out an audit of the Greenfield Centre on Tuesday 7th January. This will be to inspect the parts of the building used by the Parish Council, not the Nursery area or Greenfield Club.

Brunel Doors are coming on Friday 10th to adjust the fire exit doors.

Ben Burton, South Glos Councillor, is drawing up a spreadsheet of outstanding issues in regard to the Redrow development. This will be a way of keeping track in one place, the outstanding issues which need to be resolved and a record of when they have been sorted.
A meeting has been set up with Frenchay Councillors and several members of South Gloucestershire Council to discuss the snagging issues on the land at Frenchay. This is on 21st January at 10.30 at the Badminton Road offices. Some of the Frenchay Councillors are attending and any other councillors are also welcome to attend. Cllr Watkins will prepare an Agenda to be shared. 
There are three trees which have come down at Frenchay on the land still owned by NBHT. Clerk will request Phil Morgan to deal and copy in the South Gloucestershire Council tree officer.

It was advised by Cllr Bowles that it would be good practice going forward to share any correspondence regarding 106 issues with Ben Burton and also F&GP members so everyone is aware of the issues.  
South Gloucestershire Council has been advised that the Parish Council do not want to express an interest in running the new community building in Highbrook Park.

There is a drop in session at Elm Park Primary School on Tuesday 7th 3pm to 6.30pm. Drawing of the new school will be available and the project team and council staff will be there to discuss them and answer any questions.
102.01/20 – To approve the draft Budget and Precept
Councillors were presented with the draft budget for 2020/21. Cllr Brain outlined the budget and advised the rise in precept amount reflects the 4% rise in houses in the area. We have 86% of our Reserves earmarked for specific projects and also a contingency amount to cover any unexpected expense from our assets. Cllr. Watkins commented that Winterbourne Parish Council has a low precept per household when compared to other local councils in the area. Cllr Bowles explained a direct comparison
 is not possible due to the varying factors of each council, which will include the size of the council and the assets it has to maintain. The Council always strives to budget carefully so that any unexpected eventualities can be covered.
The split of the precept into Recreation and other spending is sent to South Gloucestershire Council when submitting the precept request. Cllr. Watkins requested a copy to be sent to him. Going forward from the next financial year the figure spent on Recreation can be included in the quarterly figures.  
 A Giles added that since Winterbourne Academy boosted sports facilities in the area, there is now a lot more available to the community. The Cricket Club is also a good example of a thriving facility which offers a lot to all ages.   
The Budget and Precept were approved by full council.
103.01/20 – Items from the Public
A Giles commented that the Christmas Boys and Border Morris who perform in Winterbourne Down on Boxing Day and put on a great show, have raised over £20,000 for charity over the last 40 years which is a fantastic achievement. 
104.01/20 – Items from Members
Cllr. Brain advised there is a problem with the shutter door on the garage at the Recreation Field where the Football Club store their equipment. The roller shutter motor and gears have seized. A quote has been received from HAG for £1873 plus vat and due to the urgency of the matter it was agreed that the club should go ahead and get the repair done and the Parish Council will cover the cost as this is part of the building owned by them. Should the cost prove to be more than this, they would need to liaise with the local councillors to check it is ok to proceed.

Cllr. Collins raised the issue of the 106 liaison meeting that the Parish Council has been trying to have with Redrow. It was decided it would be best to wait until after the meeting with South Gloucestershire Council on the 21st January so that there will be a clear idea of exactly what is needed. The meeting will be an opportunity to make South Gloucestershire Councillors understand exactly what actions are required by Redrow.      
Meeting concluded 7.55pm.
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